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New Priscilla Bacon Hospice 
(next to the Norfolk & Norwich University Hospital - see page 2 for location map) 

 
Site visit on Wednesday 5th October 2022 at 5.00pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Following on from the recent presentation by Rupert Kitchen of LSI, you are invited to a site visit of 

the new Priscilla Bacon Hospice which is being built on an 8-acre site adjacent to the Norfolk & 

Norwich Hospital and will have the capacity for 24 inpatient beds.  It will offer improved day care 

facilities, with a wellness centre and gym, as well as the space to host a community hub to provide 

‘virtual ward’ services for people being cared for in their homes.   The event is being hosted by 

Morgan Sindall. 

 

This event is available to members free of charge, but please book your place by emailing 
secretary@nfci.co.uk. 

 
Places are limited to 20 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.   

 
Please note that full PPE will be required 

 
www.nfci.co.uk 
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Location Map of the New Priscilla Bacon Hospice 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


